Friday 6th September 2024



Dear Parents / Carers,

As part of our Science Topic this half term, Year 6 will be taking part in a Space exploration day on Wednesday 18th September 2024. The day has been arranged by the Science Horizons group.

The children will develop their understanding of the solar system and the training astronauts take to work in space through hands-on sessions. Pupils will focus on different planets in groups using a computer simulator. There is a workshop on meteorites where they will handle and examine genuine meteorites and derive conclusions about the planets from them. They will also mix rocket fuel (a PH experiment) and handle original artefacts. More information can be found here. Science Horizons | Space for Schools

We are asking for a contribution of £6.50 per pupil to cover the cost of the workshops, which should be paid via your ParentPay account. If you have any concerns about using ParentPay or financial concerns, please speak to the Office. Please ensure that the permission slip below is signed and returned to your child's class teacher and payment is made by Monday 16th September 2024.

Thank you for your continued support and we hope that the children will have an unforgettable experience.

Yours sincerely,	
Year 6 Team	
	r 6 Space Workshop
Child's Name	Class
I do / do not* give permission for my ch Wednesday 18 th September 2024 * (*ple	nild to participate in the Science Horizons workshops on ease delete as appropriate).
I have paid my contribution of £6.50 via	a Parent Pay (please tick)
Signed: Print:	Date: